
Another Great Year for the Arts! 
A.N. Myer’s Arts’ Department has yet another exciting year 
planned with events and competitions galore! 

A.N. Myer students can be sure to enjoy another great year packed with 
something for everyone! Not only do we have two Coffee House events, but 
we also have a Myer Mosaic planned for both semesters. We will produce 
two plays and will compete in both the SEARS Drama Festival and CAPPIES.  
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Santa Claus 
Parade 
We need you! 
Come on out on 
Saturday, 
November 19th at  
10:00 am wearing 
your Myer colours. 
Let’s show Niagara 
what A.N. Myer has 
to offer. 

Coffee House 
Come audition Oct. 
17th and 18th for 
our first Coffee 
House of the year. 
Whatever your 
talent, come share it 
with us! Coffee 
House will be 
October 27th at 
7pm. Admission is 
$3.00 Bring friends! 

MONOLOGUE 
COMPETITION 
Come compete 

November 9th at 7pm 
in The Little Theatre. 

Need help choosing a 
piece? See Ms. Garratt!

ROCK BAND!! 
Have you ever wanted 
to try your talents and 

join a REAL rock band? 
See Mr. Albano and be 

part of Myer history; 
come join our first ever 

Student Rock Band!

DANCE TEAM 
AUDITIONS 

Auditions are being 
held beginning the 

week of October 3rd 
and ongoing for the 

whole month. Everyone 
is welcome to tryout! 
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Niagara’s Best Dance Crew will be held April 3rd at 
a new, professional venue due to increasing 
popularity and the need for a bigger, more 
accommodating space. Mr. Albano and Mr. 
Stockwell have big plans for the Music department 
too, so hold on tight. Want to get involved? There 
is no excuse not to because we have something for 
everyone. The Arts at Myer are thriving because of 
YOUR involvement and dedication to excellence.  

Cross Curricular 
Connections 
Wait for it! Myer will culminate the year 
with an Arts publication that will knock 
your socks off! 

Providing Myer students with varied 
experiences and opportunities has always been 
a top priority and this year is no different. Myer 
teachers know how important it is to make 
learning fun and relevant to the lives of kids 
and one excellent way to accomplish this is to 
join forces. This year, Myer’s Arts’ Department 
will work together with the Writer’s Craft 
students to publish a Literary Magazine. Not 
only will this magazine serve as a showcase of 
student artwork and creative writing skills but, 
by consolidating teacher efforts and combining 

relevant content, the Literary Magazine will 
open new spillways of knowledge.  

If you would like to know more about the 
magazine, or you would like to contribute to 
publishing, writing, or making artwork to 
include, please see Miss Burns in room 121.  

“The deep learning that 
takes place in the Arts 
engages the whole 
student - mind, body and 
soul.” - Maya Angelo
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CALLING ALL FILM BUFFS  
Wanna try your skills at producing a short film? Do you think you 
might like to try acting in front of the camera? Are you willing to share 
your talents with editing films? Come on out and join the “Film 
Society”, Myer’s very own film club.  

We meet Mondays and Tuesdays at lunch in room 218.  

Hey! If there is enough interest, we may even compete in the DSBN 
Short Film competition, “Frames”, in November. 

See Mr. Smith for details!


